
G O O D N O W  H A L L  H G B  M I N U T E S

PR E S E N T E D: SE P T E M B E R 16, 200 7

N E X T  M E E TI N G : S E P T E M B E R  23, 200 7

M I N U T E S  AC C E P T A N C E      :

-Hooray!

R E C O R D  O F  A T T E N D A N C E :  

-Recorded!

O F F I C E R  RE P O R T S :  

President:
- It was a really fun week and everyone should be 

super excited to participate in floor wars this upcoming 
week because they will be all sorts of good times. 

Vice President:
- The floor points are getting more established and 

should be coming into effect within the next month.
-  Happy Birthday shout-out to Maggie!

Secretary:
- We will be having a sign up sheet that will be placed 

on the middle table next to the minutes so that we can 
keep a record of attendance. 

Treasurer:
- In order to check out the Credit Cards at the front 

desk, you need to fill out the pink form, fill out the check-
out log and bring back the receipt to staple to the card 
you fill out.

Events Coordinator:
- Floor Wars!!!  Floor Wars are happening this 

upcoming week and all of the lobbies have posters that 
tell what the events are.  Encourage your floor to come.

Chief Justice:
- There will be some sort of sign-up for people who 

want to be a part of the J-Board!

Service Coordinator:
- We are in the process of getting people together to 

do stuff.

Historian:
- Thanks for tagging people in the pictures in the 

Goodnow Hall Facebook group.  Make sure every floor 
brings a camera to the scavenger hunt on Wednesday. 
The scrapbook has been started.

Technology Coordinator:
   - There have been a few updates on the Goodnow 

Hall website.  I am also in the process of registering with 
OSAS.  Also, the Facebook group has 139 members.

ARH Representatives:
-  If you are looking to get involved in the blood 

drive, email Andrew McGowen amagoo@ksu.edu.
-  ARH approved $1500 for Cook-a-Hawk 

Tailgate.  There will be awesomeness.
-  Homecoming shirts and hoodies are being sold 

at the front desk.  Orders stop on Tuesday, 
September 18th, 2007

-  NRHH is planning on having the annual 
leadership banquet.

-  Goodnow OTM’s:  Emily Rice – 1st year 
student.  Goodnow Hall Concert – program of the 
month.

-  MACURH applications are at the front desk.
-  Encourage Goodnow residents to get involved 

in LEAD.
-  We got the hammer!!
-  Next meeting is September 26th.  Meet in the 

first floor lobby at 8:40.

F L O O R  RE P O R T S :  

6th: - Getting designs together for floor T-Shirts.  We’re 
plotting the demise of 3rd floor in floor wars.  Intramurals 
continue to be going good. 

5th: - G5 Professional Development week.  CES rep. 
Floor T-Shirts are being voted on.

4th: - Volleyball rematch with the 2nd floor.  Floor 
dinners are happening almost every night.

3rd: - Sarah Morton put on a program about alcohol. 
We’re playing dodge ball next Sunday.  We’re working on 
a microwave cook off a week from Tuesday.  We’re 
picking roommates for floor wars and planning a movie 
night.

2nd: - We’re playing capture the flag with Moore 6.  We 
lost in flag football.

1st/LT: We had pancakes.  We’re liking flag football.

AD V I S O R  RE P O R T S :  

Brett Bucholz:
- Make sure people are buying shirts.
- Floor wars are this week.
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O L D  BU S I N E S S :  

- There is no old business that hasn’t already 
been covered.

N E W  BU S I N E S S :  

- Lead is an amazing opportunity for people to 
grow in their leadership skills.

- Please make sure to take down all the signs for 
events that are over.  Thanks!

- Next week we will be brainstorming ideas for 
programs and taking a group picture.

Funding Requests:
- Kipp requested and was approved $80 for a new 

punching bag for the weight room.

O P E N  FO R U M :  

Star of the Week:
- Goes to Maggie Waltz because it’s her birthday and 

she’s really really cool!! 

These Goodnow Hall Governing Board Minutes are
respectfully submitted for the Sept. 16th 2007 meeting by:

                                                                            Daniel Reif
                                  Goodnow HGB Secretary
                                  231 Goodnow Hall
                                  dreif@ksu.edu
                                  785.395.5231


